
                            Formula #1

What's the bottom line?

A sluggish, constipated, swollen bowel, retaining pounds of old faecal 
matter can either compress a nearby area causing disease, or emit 
infection and toxins which can affect and infect any area of the body.

This explains why about 80% of the patients that came into the clinic 
healed their heart problems, blood pressure problems, breathing problems, 
blood sugar problems, hormone imbalance problems, fertility problems, 
liver problems, cholesterol problems, immune problems, urinary problems, 
adrenal and lack of energy problems, prostate problems, digestive 
problems, lower back problems, leg circulation and nerve problems.

The list is almost endless. They healed themselves by cleaning out their 
colons before he ever did any specialised treatment for their problem. 
This explains why so many of the patients healed their almost infinite 
list of problems by doing the Intestinal Detoxification Program.

No matter how far removed the problem seems from the colon, no matter how 
ridiculous it may seem to do a bowel cleansing program instead of brain 
surgery, cleanse the bowel first and see what happens. If you're like his 
patients, you will be thrilled with the results.

** Find out everything about Formula #1 from Dr Schulze at herbdoc.com/
blog  - Any questions just contact me :)

How To Use Formula #1?

It will make anyone "move", some sooner, some later, but everyone will 
"go".

This combination has even made a "dead body colon" move, and I mean a dead 
body! No joke.

But, it is not a laxative, and as such will not weaken your system over 
time. It will strengthen the muscular contractions and overall health of 
your bowel and elimination.

Take a capsule with your evening meal, or just after, the first night to 
see if your Bowels MOVE POWERFULLY, but if 1 is NOT enough, then keep 
INCREASING the Dosage by 1 Capsule MORE the next night, until the DESIRED 
Results are achieved.

Only take 1 capsule on first night. Reduce the dose if you are underweight 
(adult dose is for 68Kg person) or increase if overweight.

NOTE: This Formula #1 causes the Colon to MOVE, even if the Nerves to the 
Colon are DAMAGED or NON-EXISTENT! It also STRENGTHENS the Walls of the 
Small Intestine, DESTROYS Candida Albicans overgrowth, DESTROYS and EXPELS 
Parasites, and RELIEVES Gas and Cramps.

For more info about each product, go to www.TheHealingHerb.co.uk 
There are links from there to websites with amazing and useful info.


